

St Ives Infant School
Trenwith Burrows

St Ives

Cornwall

TR26 1DH

Tel: 01736 796628 Fax: 01736 797496

E Mail: secretary@st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk

8<sup>th</sup> December 2020

Dear Parent/Carer of Puffin Class

We successfully interviewed on Friday 5<sup>th</sup> and I am pleased to say we have appointed a lovely teacher called Mrs Lamb. Mrs Lamb is an experienced Reception teacher who has recently moved to Cornwall and is very much looking forward to working with us and your children.

Here is a short message from Mrs Lamb to Puffin Class....

My name is Mrs Lamb. My favourite colour is purple, I love reading stories and playing outside. I am so excited to be your new teacher, and I'm sure we'll have lots of fun together. I can't wait to meet you all in January.

Mrs Lamb will be joining us in school Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> so she will be able to introduce herself to the children and hopefully catch sight of as many of you as possible.

I am sure you will all make her feel welcome.

Kind Regards

atavar.

Mrs Leisa Farrar, Headteacher